
From:  
Sent: 10 June 2022 12:46 
To: Planning 
Cc: Patricia Callaghan (Cllr); Richard Cotton (Cllr)  
Subject: For the attention of Tom Little Application number: 2022/1187/T 
 
Dear Tom Little, 
 
I am writing you about the above planning application for the felling of trees at 
Cecil House, 102 – 104 Albert Street, NW1 7NE.  We were delighted that the 
decision to the original application was to put a Preservation Order on the two 
trees in question, however I note that they intend to appeal.  I would be 
grateful if you could advise me as to what the next steps we should take so as 
to ensure we have done everything to save these trees. 
 
With many thanks 
 
Mary  
Chair Albert Street Residents Association.  
 
 
 
Mary Burd 

100 Albert Street 
London NW1 7NE 

 
 
 


